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HOTLINE AND ONLINE GUIDANCE FOR PSLE STUDENTS  

 

The Primary School Leaving Examinations (PSLE) results will be announced this 

Thursday, 24 November 2016. In continuing our effort to uplift the educational 

standards of the Malay/Muslim community, MENDAKI is offering guidance to 

parents and students who may need advice in considering their next academic 

options.  

 

Both parents and students are welcome to call the Edu-Advisor hotline at 6245 

5748 and 6245 5739 where they can consult and seek advice on the 

opportunities that are available to a student, according to his/her PSLE results. 

 

The Edu-Advisor hotline will be open from Thursday, 24 November to Friday, 2 

December 2016. The operational hours are Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm 

(excluding lunch hour from 1pm to 2pm).  

 

In addition to this hotline, parents and students can also post their questions 

online to the Edu-Advisor via MENDAKI’s website at www.mendaki.org.sg and 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/MENDAKISG. 

 

We appreciate it if you could include this information in your news coverage this 

Thursday, 24 November 2016.  Thanking you in advance for your support of 

this community effort. 
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